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PRESIDENT FRANK SMITH called the meeting to 
order and led us in the Pledge of Allegiance.  SUE 
HARDING led us in singing “God Bless America” and 
offered the invocation.  Guests attending were Lynn and 
Lew Stamp!!
BIRTHDAYS    
SCOTT SHOOKMAN JULY 29
JUANITA GEHM AUG. 2

WEDDING ANNIVERSARIES    
SUE and John FASSOLES AUG. 2
CLUB ANNIVERSARIES     
JOE REINMANN                    11 YEARS
GENE NEELY                           6 YEARS
CONNIE NAGY                      12 YEARS
ROSANNE MIHALY 22 YEARS
HAPPY DOLLARS 
TIM HUSSER was happy that with everything that 
happened before their son Mitchell Joseph Husser was 
born, both baby and Tricia are fine.  Tricia was involved 
in a car accident just before leaving for the hospital and 
the car was totaled, labor was induced, but due to 
problems stemming from the accident, Mitchell was 
delivered by caesarian section!! TRICIA has been up and 
running since the birth and even had her room and 
bathroom cleaned when TIM came to visit, and was 
home in two days! Grandma in law is staying here to 
help,
Lew Stamp says that his mother always thought he 
should thank her on his birthday, and TIM’S son should 
really do so!
LARRY HUNTER now has 656 blue gills which makes 
1312 filets and the Sept. 8th Fish Fry is a real GO!!  He is 
planning a program with speakers and one will be our 
own SCOTT SHOOKMAN.  Tickets will be $12 plus a 
covered dish. 
PRES. FRANK SMITH echoed all of our feelings that 
TIM, TRICIA, and baby Mitchell are doing fine and 
welcome to the world, Mitchell!!
SUE HARDING enjoyed having son, Jim home last 
week and everyone helped move furniture into the 
upstairs room that has been remodeled like her husband 
JIM always wanted to get done before he passed away.
She then shared a very funny JOE KLOPE story.

COMMITTEE ANNOUNCEMENTS
YCP1 is planning a baby shower for TRICIA 
HUSSER and Mitchell and also for The Akron 
Pregnancy Center.  We would like everyone to bring a 
gift for Mitchell and one for the Akron Pregnancy 
Center.  Date will be announced as soon as Mom and 
Baby are ready!!! SUE HARDING and VICKI 
KEPNES are chairing this project. We also have two 
tickets available for anyone who would like to attend 
the Harness Race on Friday August 13th.  First one to 
call SUE HARDING at 330-645-0912 gets them (free).

NEWS IN OUR KIWANIS FAMILY
Our very sincere condolences go out the family of ED 
GAINER, a former member who passed away.  Ed was a 
well known barber and made his home in the lakes!!  He 
will be missed.

OFFICER OPENINGS
We need a President-Elect, Vice-President, and next year 
Treasurer. We also have a couple of new openings; we 
need a Civic Center President, and also Treasurer and a 
Board of Directors position just opened up. If you would 
be willing to serve, please contact AL GRZESCHIK at 
330-524-2979. 
If you as a member have someone you think would be 
a good candidate for office, please speak to them and 
offer your help!  If you have some free time and like to 
work or trim or even mow, stop by the Civic Center 
and do a little spruce up!!! 
. 

ROSE DAY KICK OFF DINNER
TOM BURGE announced that the Rose Day Kick Off 
Dinner will be on August 18th.  He is in the process of 
contacting all groups and clubs who have attended in 
the past.  If you have anyone who is interested in 
participating, please let TOM know!!  This is our time 
to shine and get down and raise some money!! Also 
think about adopting a zip code to deliver.  TOM has 
the list and what was delivered the previous year. We 
will list the available zip codes in the next newsletter. 
Call TOM at 330-644-7342

SPEAKER ON AUG. 11  TH  
TOM BURGE has invited the President of Summa 
Barberton Hospital to speak at our meeting on all the 
things that are happening there. Let’s have a great turn 
out and see what is in store for our closest hospital!! 
Come out and bring a guest!

CIVIC CENTER NEWS
PLANS ARE TO RE-KEY THE LOCKS ON THE 
BUILDING DUE TO THE VAST NUMBER OF 
KEYS OUT AND THE FACT THAT WE HAVE 
HAD PROPERTY IN THE BUILDING MISSING IN 
THE PAST YEAR.  THIS MAY BE DONE IN 
APPROXIMATELY TWO TO THREE WEEKS. 
CONTACT EITHER AL GRZESCHIK OR VICKI 
KEPNES IF YOUR KEY DOES NOT WORK!!
AL…330-524-2979 OR VICKI…330-618-8795

CALENDAR OF EVENTS                              

AUG. 4 REG. MEETING/DINNER
                        By Lukity’s
AUG. 11 REG. MEETING/SPEAKER
                 FROM BARBERTON HOSP.

Dinner by Lukity’s
AUG. 18 ROSE DAY KICK OFF DINNER
     CATERED DINNER
AUG. 25 BOARD MEETING/coffee/dessert

SEPT. 8 FISH FRY


